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18" January, 2025
Dear parents and guardians,

2025 Nurture A Walk to Creation Fund Raising Walkathon

In order to support the Catholic Diocese of Hong Kong in the construction of the Church, to continue the
pastoral care, education and social services that have been provided since the opening of Hong Kong and to
perpetuate the love of God. The Diocesan Fund-raising Commission for Church Building and Development
committee organized the "2025 Walkathon" to raise funds for the construction of the Church.

On the one hand, it encourages students to establish a healthy lifestyle through simple walking habits; on
the other hand, it aims to unite Catholic schools and strengthen their ties with each other, to raise funds for the
construction of Church. Details of the event are as follows:

Date: 23 ™ February, 2025 (Sunday)

Route: From Tung Chung MTR Station Exit B to Tung Chung East Promenade, the walking route is about
2.5 kilometers and takes about 1 hour to complete.

Meeting time and meeting point will be notified to participants later.

To facilitate participants and sponsors to handle sponsorship and donation related matters, a new online
donation platform has been set up for participants to use. For details of how to use the online donation platform,

please refer to the following link or QR code: http:/edonation.catholic.org.hk/ (The platform will be officially
launched on 16/1/2025).

Online Donation Create a personal Introducing the Online
Platform fundraising page Donation Process

IRPIZ S OEERE TR (& 13 1 34) You must love one another just as I have loved you. (John 13:34)



It is our earnest hope that all parents will join hands and hearts to respond to this activity, which is
beneficial to both body and mind, and continue to support the Diocese in raising funds for the
construction of churches to serve the Hong Kong community to live out the spirit of loving the Lord
and others. Finally, on behalf of the Catholic Diocese of Hong Kong, we would like to thank parents
and students for your support to the Catholic Church and our school. For enquiries, please contact
Vice-principal Miss Lam.

Yours faithfully,

V.
(Wong Kit) ( :

- =

Student Name: Class: Class No.:

2024-2025 Reply Slip for School Circular Issue No. 13
(Suitable for F.1-F.3 students)

Dear Mr. Wong,

1. I'am well informed with the above information.
2. 2025 Nurture A Walk to Creation Fund Raising Walkathon

[] I allow my child to join the activity and will raise funds through personal donation platform.
[ ] I'do not allow my child to join the activity.

Parent’s signature: Date:

{RFTZ I ENRETE TR (513 1 34) You must love one another just as I have loved you. (John 13:34)



